
 

August 26th, 2024 
 
Hello Oak Grove Families,  
 
This letter is to inform you about an upcoming unit within our Social Emotional Learning (SEL) 
Curriculum. Beginning September 18th, our 6th, 7th and 8th grade students will be receiving instruction 
focused on the requirements of Erin’s Law. 

 
For those of you that may not be familiar with Erin’s Law, the law requires all public schools in Illinois to 
implement a prevention child sexual abuse program which teaches: 

 
●​ Students in grades pre-K through 8th grade age-appropriate techniques to recognize child 

sexual abuse and how to tell a trusted adult 
●​ All school personnel about child sexual abuse 
●​ All families about the warning signs of child sexual abuse, information to support sexually 

abused children, and where to find support 
 
Please view the Oak Grove implementation infographic for a snapshot of the topics covered. If you are 
interested in more information, use this link: Safe At Last.  
 
If you have any questions about how Erin’s Law is being implemented or do not want your child(ren) to 
participate, please contact Joe O’Malley at omalley@ogschool.org. Thank you for your support in 
addressing this sensitive topic with your child(ren). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe O’Malley                                         Susie Kiefer 
Assistant Principal                                SEL Teacher 

http://www.erinslaw.org/
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vR1F_b_VtscNci7NVlD9o2HlXUyd7zeLfE2vtyrta9NsNjVJiVfG0hxipi_1serD15hUDX417hWmtjG/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000
http://besafeatlast.com/

